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| am very concerned about 3 aspects of this application:

- ion of a for purpose given the recent subsidence problems in the vicinity (Holly
Walk, Benhams Place and Protect Place) and enormous problems caused to those residents.

- creation of 4 'residential units’ (whatever that means), which seems to me to be overdevelopment of the site.
- the scale of the proposed development and inevitable number of construction vehicles which will create
further problems on a narrow and dangerous section of Frognal, where there is already congestion at rush
hours alternating with speeding motorists. The development is located precisely at the point where local
residents have to navigate very narrow pavements and then dodge the traffic to cross to Mount Vernon to get
to Hampstead Village, the Tube etc.
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